
     

2014-15 school year 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardians: 

TUSD’s Mexican American Student Services Department is interested in hearing what parents believe should 

be priorities for our department and how we can best provide support to your child/children.  Below is a set of 

questions and a place for additional input to give our department the opportunity to improve our future parent 

sessions. 

We appreciate your participation as we work to strengthen our advocacy efforts to better serve students.  If you 

have questions, please give our office a call at 225-2410 or e-mail me directly to maria.figueroa@tusd1.org   

 

Mexican American Student Services Department Needs Assessment Survey 

 
_________________________________  ____________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Name    Child’s Name & School 
 

Please read the following items listed below and rate the level of importance by marking with an “X” inside of 

each space. 

 1 Least important and 5 Most important. 

1 2 3 4 5 Academic Achievement (tutoring in Reading, Writing and Math, 

AIMS Support) 

     College Prep (ACT, SAT, Test Taking Skills) 

     Saturday Math tutoring 

     Before and After school tutoring 

     Parent Training: 

: Keeping Educational Records 
 

 
 

Trouble. 

     Other: (please specify) 

   

Please add me to your e-mail directory for updates and newsletters.  My e-mail address is: 

  

                                      Tucson Unified School District 

Mexican American Student Services Department 
1010 E. 10th Street, Room 235 

Tucson, AZ  85719 
Phone: 520.225.2410 
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